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Weston All Saints CE Primary School 
Broadmoor Lane, Weston, Bath 

(01225) 421786 
westonallsaints_pri@wasp-school.org.uk 

www.wasp-school.org.uk 

Mrs Sarah Halls 
Headteacher 

Mrs Sharon Badger 
Deputy Headteacher 

Tuesday, 20th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have all made it to the end of a year that has been enormously 
challenging for you as parents/carers, for our pupils and for all our 
staff.  And even now, we are aware some of you are not yet out of 
isolation. 
 
We would like to express our sincerest thanks to you all for your 
support, your patience and forbearance and also for your many 
generous and kind expressions of appreciation for all our staff. 
 
We fervently hope to be able to announce at the start of the new 
term that some or all of the normal activities will be possible in 
September.  There is a meeting planned for all Headteachers in our 
Trust, towards the end of August, when, taking into account the 
latest government guidance, decisions will be made about this.   We 
shall write to you at the start of the new term to give you the 
relevant up to date information. 
 
In addition to the colleagues mentioned in our 25th June newsletter, 
Ms Becky Novak is retiring after 26 years teaching at WASPS.  We 
thank her for her many years of service and we wish her a long and 
happy retirement.  Mrs Jo Church, one of our Learning Support 
Assistants, is also leaving WASPS.  We thank her too for her hard 
work on behalf of our pupils. 
 
It only remains for us to wish you all a happy, healthy and safe 
summer break. 
 
We look forward to seeing all our pupils back in school on Monday 
6th September 2021. 
 
With our very best wishes, 
 
Mrs Sarah Halls  Mrs Sharon Badger 
Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 

 
School Term & Holiday 

Dates 2021/22  
Term 1  02.09.21 to 22.10.21 
Term 2  01.11.21 to 17.12.21 
Term 3  04.01.22 to 18.02.22 
Term 4  28.02.22 to 08.04.22 
Term 5  25.04.22 to 27.05.22 
Term 6  06.06.22 to 22.07.22 

 
 

Early September 2021 
Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

An opportunity to purchase 
good quality uniform at rock 

bottom prices.   
More details to follow in 

September. 

 
 
Thursday, 23rd September 

2021 
Education Evening 

More details to follow 

 
 

Inset Days for 2021/22 
Thursday, 2nd September 

2021 
Friday, 3rd September 2021 
Monday, 1st November 2021 
Monday, 28th February 2022 

Friday, 22nd July 2022 
 

 

mailto:westonallsaints_pri@wasp-school.org.uk
http://www.wasp-school.org.uk/
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WASPS PTA Post!  
Firstly, a huge thank you to everyone who has already purchased the fantastic WASPS family recipe book.  There 
has been an extraordinary effort from a group of parents getting this book published for us all to enjoy. We would 
like to thank Finola Stack, Daisy Mitchell, Pip Wynne, Briony Buckell and Kate Leonard for coming up with the idea 
and bringing it to fruition. They have all worked so hard on this project, obtaining fundraising from local businesses, 
through to designing and organising and have raised a whopping £1908 so far - money that will go a long way to 
providing the children with many more enhanced opportunities.  
 
Thank you also to Lisa Pritchard and Tor Easton who have been raising lots of funds by diligently running sales of 
pre-loved uniform for many years. Do be sure to pass on any outgrown items ready to be sold in the future. 
 

Help our New Look PTA Grow!  
The PTA is in its very early stages and the committee currently consists of just 4 parents and 2 teachers, so if it is 
something you would be interested in knowing more about please get in touch at westonallsaintspta@gmail.com.  
We are busy working on a calendar of events for next year and, to make that happen, we will need lots of volunteers.  
Everyone is welcome and we would love to hear from you! Being part of the PTA doesn't mean being on the 
committee - any time you can donate would be highly appreciated. From promoting an event, coming along to a 
meeting or setting up your own fundraiser (like the recipe book) no effort is ever too small!  
 
The Senior Leadership Team is currently helping us to come up with a list of things we can fundraise towards in the 
new school year. Look out for more information in September and if there is anything you think would be an asset 
to our school please email the PTA and let us know - there’s no such thing as a bad idea and all suggestions will be 
considered.  

 
We have recently purchased a few items from PTA funds: a defibrillator, a new canopy for the pencil shelter and 
donated money for prizes at the year 6 camping experience.  
 
Last week, the PTA donated fruit baskets and hampers of treats for all members of staff as a gigantic thank you 
from the entire parent community for the amazing efforts towards our children over the last 18 months. WASPS 
have provided so much in such an unknown situation, and we are all so appreciative of everything they've done for 
the children during these unprecedented times. Enjoy those biscuits!! 
  
WASPS PTA will be back in September with lots of news for you all, look out for the date of our first meeting where 
you will all be very welcome, even if it’s just to hear what exciting things we have in the pipeline.  
We hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday.  
 
WASPS PTA Committee 
Jess, Gemma, Jenny & Di - Parents  
Mike Snook & Jane Stagg - Teachers 

 

Menu for the New Academic Year – Autumn Terms 1 & 2 
Please find attached the menu for the Autumn Term 2021.  The menus follow a two-week cycle – the dates are at 
the top of each menu.  
 

B&NES Women’s Work Lab 
Please see the flyer overleaf concerning a free Bath-based 12-week employability course with work placement. 

 
 

mailto:westonallsaintspta@gmail.com
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Bath Rugby Foundation Summer Programmes 
Please click on the following link for more information concerning: 
 

Bath Rugby Junior Breakout programme open for children aged 5-11 years:   
https://www.bathrugbyfoundation.com/junior-breakout 
 

Bath Rugby Teen Breakout programme open for children 12-16 years: 
https://www.bathrugbyfoundation.com/breakout 
 
 

 
 

 

https://www.bathrugbyfoundation.com/junior-breakout
https://www.bathrugbyfoundation.com/breakout
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WASPS Autumn Term Menu 2021 - Week 1 
Week commencing 6th, 20th Sept, 4th, 18th Oct, 8th, 22nd Nov & 6th Dec 2021 

The menu has been designed to ensure we can deliver the meals safely during this time. 
  

PLEASE NOTE:  CHILDREN IN Yr 0 – Yr 2 ARE ELIGIBLE TO RECEIVE UNIVERSAL INFANT FREE SCHOOL 
MEALS.   THEREFORE, THE £2.40 CHARGE DOES NOT APPLY. 

 
 

 MEAT FREE 

Monday   

£2.40 

 

 

 

Tuesday 

£2.40 

BEST OF 

BRITISH 

Wednesday 

£2.40 

 

Thursday 

£2.40 

FISHY 

FRIDAY 

Friday 

£2.40 

 

Main Meal Macaroni Cheese 
Pork & Beef 

Meatballs with 
Onion Gravy 

 
Roast Gammon 

 

Chicken Breast with a 
Creamy Sauce 

 
MSC Breaded Fish 

Fingers 
 

 

Vegetarian 

Option 

 
N/A Vegetable Chow 

Mein 
Homemade Lentil 

Loaf 
Sweet Potato & Chick 

Pea Curry 

 
Vegetable & Bean 

Sausage 

 

All of the 

above 

served with 

 
Garlic bread slice, 

Sweetcorn and Peas 
 

 

Mashed Potatoes, 
Medley of Seasonal 

Vegetables, 
Brocolli 

 

Roast Potatoes, Fresh 
Carrots and Green 
Cabbage, Gravy. 

Wholegrain Rice, 
Fresh Pepper Sticks & 

Green Beans 

 
Chips, Baked 
Beans, Peas,  

 

 

 

Alternative 

Oven Baked Jacket 
Potato with Tuna 
Mayonnaise or 

Baked Beans served 
with Mixed Salad 

 

Oven Baked Jacket 
Potato Served with 
Cheese or  Baked 

Beans 

Pork Sausage Hot 
Dog served in a Soft 
Roll with Sweetcorn 
and Pepper Sticks 

 
 
 

 
KS1/KS2 

Lite Bite 

Free Range Egg 
Mayonnaise Wrap 
served with Mixed 

Salad 

Cheese & Tomato 
Puff Pastry Pin 

Wheel served with 
Fresh Carrot Sticks 

and Mixed Salad 

Tuna Mayonnaise 
Salad served with 

Pasta  
 

 
 

Ham Salad served 
with Pasta 

 

KS2 

Lite Bite 
  

Tuna Baguette  
served with  
Mixed Salad 

 

 
Ham Baguette  

served with  
Mixed Salad 

 

 

Dessert 

 
Chocolate Milkshake  

Organic Yoghurt 
Fresh Fruit  

 

Apple Crumble 
served with 

Custard, Organic 
Yoghurt 

Fresh Fruit 

Raspberry Jelly 
Organic Yoghurt 

Fresh Fruit 

Strawberry Ice Cream 
Organic Yoghurt 

Fresh Fruit  

 
Chocolate 

Cornflake and 
Coconut Crunch,     

    Organic Yoghurt 
Fresh Fruit  

 
Please Note: Any child with food allergies or intolerances will be offered an alternative main course and 
dessert to meet your child’s needs. 
 
For those pupils with allergies a copy of the Allergens list can be obtained from the school office.  Please 
contact your Catering Manager Rose, should you have any concerns. 
 
Freshly baked bread, salad bar and water available daily. 
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WASPS Autumn Term Menu 2021 - Week 2 
Week commencing 13th, 27th Sept, 11th Oct, 1st, 15th & 29th Nov & 13th Dec 2021 

The menu has been designed to ensure we can deliver the meals safely during this time. 
  

PLEASE NOTE:  CHILDREN IN Yr 0 – Yr 2 ARE ELIGIBLE TO RECEIVE UNIVERSAL INFANT FREE SCHOOL 
MEALS.   THEREFORE, THE £2.40 CHARGE DOES NOT APPLY. 

 
 

 MEAT FREE 

Monday   

£2.40 

 

 

 

Tuesday 

£2.40 

BEST OF 

BRITISH 

Wednesday 

£2.40 

 

Thursday 

£2.40 

FISHY 

FRIDAY 

Friday 

£2.40 

 

 

Main Meal 

Cheese & Tomato 
Pasta bake 

Beef burger served 
in a Bap 

 
Roast Breast of 

Chicken 
Pepperoni Pizza 

 
MSC Battered Fish 

Fillet 

 

Vegetarian 

Option 

 
N/A Roasted Vegetable 

Lasagne 
Braised Quorn Fillet 

Cheese & Tomato 
Pizza 

 
 Homemade Falafel 

Burger 

 

All of the 

above 

served with 

 
Garlic bread slice 
Green Beans & 

Sweetcorn 
 

 

Jacket Wedges, 
Peas & Fresh 
Pepper Sticks 

Roast Potatoes, Fresh 
Carrots and Broccoli, 

Gravy. 

 Sweetcorn and Mixed 
Salad 

 
Chips, Baked 
Beans, Peas,  

 

 

 

Alternative 

Oven Baked Jacket 
Potato with  Baked 
Beans or Cheese 
served with Mixed 

Salad 

Oven Baked Jacket 
Potato with Cheese 

or Tuna 
 served with Mixed 

Salad 

Cheese & Baked 
Bean Wrap served 
with Mixed Salad 

Oven Baked Jacket 
Potato with Tuna 
Mayonnaise with 

Mixed Salad 

 
 

 

KS1/KS2 

Lite Bite 

Tuna Mayonnaise 
Baguette served with 

Mixed Salad 
 

Ham Salad served 
with Pasta and 

Freshly Baked Bread 
 

Cheese Salad 
served with Pasta 
and Freshly Baked 

Bread 

 

KS2 

Lite Bite 
  

Ham Wrap 
served with  
Mixed Salad 

 

 
Cheese Baguette  

served with  
Mixed Salad 

 

 

Dessert 

Strawberry 
Milkshake, 

Organic Yoghurt 
Fresh Fruit  

 

American Pancake 
with Chocolate 

Sauce 
Organic Yoghurt 

Fresh Fruit 
 

Fruity Flapjack, 
  Organic Yoghurt 

Fresh Fruit 

 
Homemade Orange 

Drizzle Cake,  
Organic Yoghurt 

Fresh Fruit  

 
Vanilla Ice cream 
Organic Yoghurt 

Fresh Fruit  

 
Please Note: Any child with food allergies or intolerances will be offered an alternative main course and 
dessert to meet your child’s needs. 
 
For those pupils with allergies a copy of the Allergens list can be obtained from the school office.  Please 
contact your Catering Manager Rose, should you have any concerns. 
 
Freshly baked bread, salad bar and water available daily. 
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Reminders     
 
Pre-Loved Uniform Sale – September 2021 - We are hoping to hold a pre-loved uniform sale during the first week back in the 
new academic year.  This will be an opportunity for you to purchase good quality uniform at rock bottom prices. 
  
B&NES Summer Reading Challenge 2021 - The B&NES Summer Reading Challenge 2021 is now here! Once you sign up you 
will be introduced to the Wild World Heroes and you can start your reading journey! 
 
The WWF (World Wildlife Fund) has a very special nature-themed Challenge that will inspire you to stand up for the planet! 
Take a trip to Wilderville, where the Wild World Heroes are learning how to make their town a cleaner, greener place for all 
the people and wildlife who live there.  As you read books for the Challenge, you’ll get to go exploring all over Wilderville, from 
the woods to the farm and even the beach! With your help, the heroes will transform Wilderville into an even cooler place to 
be, and will discover lots of brilliant books along the way! 
 
Meet the Heroes 
Click on the links below to learn more about the Wild World Heroes, their animal companions and their plans to make 
Wilderville the best place to live ever! 
 
Journey through the woods with Willow and Hazel 
Travel along the river with David and Webster 
Get creative with gamer Faiza and Mouse 
Get down to the beach to meet Callum and Shelby 
Make some noise with activist Carys and Doug 
Take a trip to the farm with Marcus and Charlie 
  
Taking Part in the Challenge 
You can take part in the Challenge by signing up at your local library. 
It’s completely free to sign up! Your library will give you a special Collector Poster map of Wilderville and help you find books 
to read. 
As you read books for your Challenge, return to the library to receive stickers to add to your map – some of them even have 
smells! 
Collect all the stickers to complete the Challenge and transform Wilderville. 
You’ll get a special Wild World Heroes certificate too! 
  
Or you can take part in the Challenge here on our website! 
Choose a summer reading goal – we recommend six books, but you can challenge yourself to read as many as you like! 
Each time you finish a book, add it to your website profile to unlock special badges and activities. You’ll unlock a Wild World 
Heroes certificate when you reach your summer reading goal. 
If you already have a website profile from a previous Summer Reading Challenge, you can sign in to get started with Wild World 
Heroes. If you’re taking part online for the first time, you’ll need a parent or carer to help you sign up.  
 
There is plenty to do on the website, from games to activities and competitions. 
You can even talk about your favourite books and characters in the Chat 
Find top tips and videos from your friends at WWF, plus fun crafts, reading recommendations and special messages 
from amazing authors and illustrators. 
  
Reading books for the Challenge 
You can choose any books you like to count towards your Summer Reading Challenge. Fact, fiction, poetry, graphic 
novels, joke books – the choice is yours! 
eBooks and audiobooks count too, so you can read wherever and however you like! The website allows you to keep track of 
the books you read and to unlock extra digital rewards.  
 
Let’s get reading and get ready to become Wild World Heroes! 
 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/willow-and-hazel
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/david-and-webster
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/meet-our-heroes-faiza-and-mouse
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/meet-our-heroes-callum-and-shelby
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/meet-our-heroes-carys-and-doug
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/meet-our-heroes-marcus-and-charlie
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/games
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/competition
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/chat/messages
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Bath Children’s Literature Festival - The Bath Children’s Literature Festival are excited to announce that they will be 
returning in the Autumn.  Save the date: Bath Children’s Literature Festival 2021.  Ten days of fun and fascinating books 
events for all the family, from story time sessions at Bath Central Library for pre-school children, through to specially curated 
sessions for Young Adult readers. 
 
The full programme for Bath Children’s Literature Festival will be revealed on Monday 19 July and tickets go on general 
release from Friday 30 July. Visit: www.bathfestivals.org.uk 
 
Bath Foodbank – Summer Holiday Food Help - Please see the information at the end of the newsletter regarding summer 
holiday food help. 
 
Covid-19 
Please remember, it is really important, due to the reported transmissibility of the delta variant, that if your child is coughing 
or has a raised temperature or experiences a change in their taste or smell, that you book a PCR test without delay.  The 
household is required to isolate until a negative result is received.  Please be clear that the Lateral Flow home tests are intended 
for testing asymptomatic people, i.e. people without symptoms.   
 
Anyone with symptoms needs to ring 119 to book a PCR test.  Public Health England recommend that children with non-
COVID specific symptoms of acute respiratory infection don’t go into school if they are unwell as a general rule, and get 
tested if they (or their families) progress to COVID 19 symptoms whilst unwell.   
We believe this is because some people who have caught the Delta variant of the virus recently, have reported feeling 'as if 
they had a summer cold, with headache, sore throat, runny nose, sneezing' for the first few days.  Only a few days later have 
the 'typical' Covid symptoms become apparent. 
 
IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE 
ANY close contacts of Covid cases who have been asked to isolate (including siblings who attend other schools and who are 
isolating) are NOT permitted to come onto the school site for any reason, including the drop-off or collection of pupils from 
WASPS.  Thank you. 
 
Regular Covid-19 Testing for Adults - Residents in B&NES are being encouraged to get into the habit of having a regular rapid 
Covid-19 test.  Lockdown restrictions are slowly being loosened across England in line with the Government’s Roadmap, and 
whilst these changes are really welcomed they also bring with them an increased risk of transmission.  To reduce risk and keep 
everyone safe, it is vital to keep testing at home: 
ü adults test twice a week at home from now on (all those who can) 
ü report results online as positive, negative or void. This information is critical in helping to understand the prevalence 

of the virus across the country 
 

For all the ways you can get rapid COVID 19 tests  including how to order home tests please see: 
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/coronavirus-covid-19-latest-information-and-advice/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-schools 
Asymptomatic test kits are now available from the following sites in B&NES: 
ü The Apex Hotel, Bath (Monday to Saturday, 7am to 7pm) 
ü The Masonic Hall, Keynsham (Monday to Saturday, 7am to 7pm) 
ü The Centurion Hotel, Midsomer Norton (Monday to Saturday, 7am to 7pm) 

 

http://www.bathfestivals.org.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-spring-2021-summary
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Freport-covid19-result%3Futm_source%3D23%2520March%25202021%2520C19%26utm_medium%3DDaily%2520Email%2520C19%26utm_campaign%3DDfE%2520C19&data=04%7C01%7CAlexa.Gainsbury%40phe.gov.uk%7C882f781b78574a19a22908d8ee1883a0%7Cee4e14994a354b2ead475f3cf9de8666%7C0%7C0%7C637521136635518494%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=TrOx8ooYvi%2FbnM0VbS7B6aVWtbIGV9O5rrhxywgno1I%3D&reserved=0
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/coronavirus-covid-19-latest-information-and-advice/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-schools


 

 

 

 

 

 

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Emily Massey                                             
The Partnership Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and 
Wales No. 07728112 under VAT Registration No. 371 6891 66   
Registered Office: Fosse Way School, Longfellow Road, Radstock, BA3 3AL           
  

 

  

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Emily Massey                                             
The Partnership Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and 
Wales No. 07728112 under VAT Registration No. 371 6891 66   
Registered Office: Fosse Way School, Longfellow Road, Radstock, BA3 3AL           
  

 

  

 

 

                                                                                                              


